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I am extremely concerned about koalas becoming extinct. Koala habitats need to be protected 
and not opened up for any development, farming or mining.  
 
With soaring temperatures due to climate change, more needs to be done to stop further 
greenhouse gases entering the atmosphere. The koala nor the human can survive the increased 
temperatures predicted if human society does not rethink its fossil fuel dependence. 


